
	
  
 

Parents, Mark Your 
Calendars… 
 
 

 
Kindergarten Registration for September 2018 

is Just Around the Corner. 
 
 

 

The UGDSB will be hosting registration information evenings to share 
our *new online registration process* for both English and French 
Immersion JK and new SK students. Parents are welcome to attend 

any evening that suits them.   
 

Kindergarten Registration Information Nights 
 

Monday November 27th, JD Hogarth P.S., 7 p.m. 
Wednesday November 29th, Westminster Woods P.S., 7 p.m. 

Monday December 4th, Palmerston P.S., 7 p.m. 
Thursday December 7th, Mono Amaranth P.S., 7p.m. 

Monday December 11th, King George P.S., 7p.m. 
 
	
  
	
  
For	
  more	
  Registration	
  information	
  visit	
  www.ugdsb.ca/kindergarten	
  
Registration	
  will	
  occur	
  January	
  9-­‐19,	
  2018	
  at	
  your	
  home	
  school.	
  


